## OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

Millburn Public Schools

## INFORMATION ITEM

January 4, 2010

To: Board of Education Members

From: Ellen E. Mauer, PhD

Subject: Chevron Proposal

Sharon Uslan will be here to present the findings of Chevron regarding our buildings. We had a preliminary meeting in which we were a little disappointed that many of our questions were not answered in regard to the life expectancy of certain pieces of equipment, electrical costs of West vs. Central, and some roofing issues at West. I have requested an engineer be on hand tonight to help answer questions. We should not move on to anything we are not comfortable with doing and if we need to have them go back and review things or if we need to find a different company to look at our buildings (another feasibility study), we can do that. There are many options available to us. We are getting better ideas about the needs of both buildings so already this was valuable to Mary and I.